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16 SEPTEMBER 2019 – TERM 3 - WEEKS 9 & 10 
 

WEEK 9 
  

 

Wednesday 18 September 
 

7:45am – 9:00am  
7:00pm – 9:00pm 

 

ICAS English – Computer Lab (top floor in Music Hall) 
P&C Meeting – staffroom – all welcome! 

 

Friday 20 September 
 

7:45am – 9:00am  
 

ICAS Mathematics – Computer Lab (top floor in Music Hall) 
 

WEEK 10   
 

Tuesday 24 September 
 

 
 

ENVIROBANK – Student Collection Day – leave your full 
orange bags in the courtyard 

 

Thursday 26 September 
 

1:00 – 3:15pm 
 

K – 6 PERFORMING ARTS CONCERT – SSC Leichhardt 
 

Friday 27 September 
 

 
 

LAST DAY – TERM 3 
ENVIROBANK COLLECTION DAY –  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS   
 

Monday 14 October  
 

TERM 4 BEGINS – P- 6 STUDENTS RETURN KPS 
 

Monday 14 October – Friday 
25 October 

  

Stage 2 (Years 3 and 4) School Swimming Scheme – 
Fanny Durack Pool - Petersham 

 

Monday 21 October & Friday 
25 October  

  

Gymnastics for classes Pre-School – Kangaroos & Koalas, 
KG, KR, KY, 1G, 5-6R and 5-6T begin 

 

Friday 25 October  
 

 
5:00 – 6:30pm  
7:00 – 8:30pm  

 

HALLOWEEN DISCO – Music Committee Fundraiser  
Years K – 2 
Years 3 – 6 
 

 

 

 

 

* Please note that the first day of Terms 1,2 and 3 are Staff Development Days - Pupil Free; 
* Term 4 – Thursday 19 & Friday 20 December 2019 are designated Pupil Free Days. No teaching staff are available. 

Administration staff are on site only. Team Kids in operation for pre-booked students only. 
 
 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE  
 

 CONGRATULATIONS T.O.M. TEAM! 
 

Big congratulations to our Tournament of Minds team – Max (6R), 
Finley (6R), Toby (5T), Charly (5T), Holly (6R), Riley (6W) and 
Ginger (5T) and teachers – Kristy & Lisa Williams for their fantastic 
achievements over the last weekend at the NSW Tournament of 
Minds State finals held at UNSW.  
Out T.O.M. students were fantastic throughout an extensive day 
working collaboratively, creatively and problem solving (without any 
teacher input) to produce a spontaneous presentation to the judges 
and general audience. As a result of all of their collective hard work 
and effort, they achieved an HONOURS award at TOM State 
Finals!! Such an amazing achievement – we are all so very proud of 
each and every one of you. Well done!! 
 

 
 
 
 

 

TERM DATES 2019 
TERM 1    
Tuesday 29 January 2019 to 
Friday 12 April 2019 

TERM 2 
Monday 29 April 2019 
to Friday 5 July 2019 

TERM 3 
Monday 22 July 2019 to 
Friday 27 September 2019 

TERM 4 
Monday 14 October 2019 to 
Friday 20 December 2019 

N      E      W      S      L      E      T      T      E      R 



 

 

 SCHOOL SECURITY 
 

Heading into our next holiday period, it would be appreciated if our school community could be vigilant and responsive 
to any acts of vandalism, break in or theft incidences.  
 

If you should notice any personnel (other than school personnel) during the holiday period in the school grounds, 
please assist us by contacting the police or Department of Education School Security Unit on 1300 880 021. 
 

 HOLIDAY GREETINGS! 
 

Holiday wishes to all of our students, staff, parents and carers for the upcoming holidays. It’s been another busy yet 
rewarding term at Kegworth. Thank you to all our students, staff and parents who have contributed in making this 
such a productive term – we can now all enjoy a well-deserved rest! 

 

Enjoy the holiday break and the beautiful weather that (we hope) it brings – see you all in Term 4! 
 

Enjoy your weeks…              Belinda Perih 
 
 

 CONGRATULATIONS LAVINIA 
 

Lavinia (5R) has been presented with a Commended Award as part of the 2019 
Minister’s Awards for Excellence in Student Achievement – Community Languages 
Schools.  
 

This is an amazing achievement and reflects Lavinia’s commitment and effort to the 
study of Italian, after school hours every Wednesday at our school.  
 

Lavinia received her award at a special presentation held at the UNSW last Monday 
evening.  
 

Such a worthy recipient. It’s wonderful to see that all of your hard work and effort is 
being recognised – congratulations Lavinia!  
 

 “TELL THEM FROM ME” PARENT SURVEY 
 

The “Partners in Learning” parent/caregiver survey is part of the “Tell Them From Me” suite of surveys on student 
engagement. The parent / caregiver survey helps to clarify and strengthen the important relationship between K - 6 
parents, caregivers and the school.  
 

Participation is voluntary and is anonymous. All data collected can be used to identify trends within schools to better 
inform future school planning and priorities. The survey is conducted entirely online, and can be accessed from home, 
work or on public computers and should take approx. 10-15 minutes to complete.  
 

The survey asks you a range of questions related to the following drivers of student outcomes, including school 
communication, school learning, learning at home, parent / caregiver participation at school and school safety, 
inclusivity and positive behaviour. More information about the survey is available at: http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au 
 

I urge you to assist us by completing the survey by the closing date of Friday 25 October 2019 at 3:00pm.  
 

To access the survey, please click on the link:            https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/kps2019 
 

 

  HAVE YOUR SAY ON BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL CARE  
 

 
The NSW Government is committed to providing before 
and after school care to all students of public primary 
schools in New South Wales.  
 

As part of the reform, a parent web form has been 
established by Service NSW that will enable parents to 
tell the department about their specific care needs and 
to stay up to date with any new developments.  
 

The information provided by parents will help the 
Department of Education to understand your needs, 
give them insights into where there are gaps in service 
delivery and help to ensure the extra places are 
delivered where they are required.  
 

 
Have you say today at https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/basc.   



 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
TERM 3 & 4  - 2019 - UPCOMING INCURSIONS, EXCURSIONS and EVENTS 

 

 
INCURSION 
EXCURSION /  
EVENT NAME 

 
PARTICIPATING 
YEAR GROUPS 

 
DATE NOTE 

OUT 

 
EXCURSION /  
EVENT DATE 

 
PERMISSION & 
PAYMENT DUE 

 
PARTICIPATING 

COSTS 

 

Student 
Preparations 
2020 
 

 

Years K – 5 
students 

 

Tuesday 3 
September 

 

 
 

Monday 16 
September 
(date extended) 

 

No cost – 
student info. 
Required only 

 

Tell Them From 
Me Survey – Non 
Consent form 
 

 

Years 4 - 6 
students 

 

Tuesday 3 
September 

 

Tuesday 10 – Friday 
27 September 

 

Monday 9 
September 

 

No cost – non 
consent 
required by 
due date 

School Swimming 
Scheme 

Years 3 & 4 Thursday 5 
September 

Monday 14 - Friday 
25 October 

Monday 23 
September 

$28:00 

 

Performing Arts 
Concert 
 

 

K – 6 students  
 

Monday 2 
September 

 

Thursday 26 
September 

 

Monday 16 
September 

 

$8:50 

School Swimming 
Scheme 
 

Years 3 & 4 Thursday 5 
September 

Monday 14 - Friday 
25 October 

Monday 23 
September 

$28:00 

 

Gymnastics 
program 
 

 

Preschool & 
classes KG, KR, 
KY, 5-6R, 5-6T 
and 5-6W 

 

Monday 2 
September 

 

Monday 21 October – 
Friday 6 December 

 

Friday 21 
September 

 

$35:70 

 

PSSA –  
Soccer Sport 

 

Stage 3  
(Years 5 &6) 

 

Monday 6 
May 

 

Term 3 – Wks 1- 10 
 

T3 - Thursday 
22 August 

 

$80:00 
 

 

PSSA –  
Netball Sport 

 

Stage 3  
(Years 5 &6) 

 

Monday 6 
May 

 

Term 3 – Wks 1- 10 
 

T3 – Thursday  
 

 

No cost – 
permission 
required only 

 
Music Program 

 

Participating Band 
& String students 
 

 
 

 

All year 
 

As per invoice 
date 

 

$390 per 
annum 

 
 

The following students and staff have a birthday in September this year. 
 

Kegworth Birthday Candles and Wishes are sent to: 
 

Asher (5/6W), Jacob (5/6T), Ally (5/6R), Olivia (5/6T), Ioana (5/6T), Aeryn (5/6W), Taieisha (4R), Micah (3H), 

Maxwell (3V), Skye (4W), Isla (4R), Talha (3V), Audrey (3V), Joseph (1/2V), Mia (1/2G), Chiara (1/2V),   

   Curtis (3V), Otis (3V), Akira (1/2W), Harriet (1/2V), Elenore (1/2G), Mavros (1/2V), Jackson (1/2V), 

Leah (1/2G), Edison (K-Yellow), Kasper (1/2B), Luke (1/2G), Katrina (K-Green), Emerson (K-Red),  

Owen (K-Yellow), Archer (Koalas), Rosie (Koalas)  

We hope you had a wonderful day! 



 

“Korigin”		
 

It’s super exciting here in the lead up for our Performing Arts Concert on Thursday 26 
September at Sydney Secondary College – Leichhardt. 

All K – 6 students are involved in a performing arts concert item. 
 

COSTUME REQUIREMENTS 
 

All K – 6 students should have received information regarding permission notes and costumes requirements. Please 
contact your child’s class teacher if you have any questions. It is best that that all students wear their suggested 
costume or most of their costume to school on the day as there is little opportunity to get changed throughout the day.  

An outline of costume requirements are as follows:  
 

Kindergarten: 
 

Boys: Coloured plain t-shirt (your choice of colour) - no logos or prints please. Navy or black shorts. Dark coloured 
sandshoes or black school shoes 

 

Girls: Black T-shirt - no logos or prints please. Black long leggings. Dark coloured sandshoes or black school shoes 
Hair to be pulled back in a high pony tail 
 

Year 1: 
 

Boys & Girls: Plain primary coloured T-shirt (ie: red, yellow or blue) - no logos or prints please. Long black pants 
or leggings. Dark coloured sandshoes or black school shoes. Hair to be pulled back in a high pony tail (no ribbons 
please) 
 

Year 2:  

Boys: Coloured plain singlet top (your choice of colour) - no logos or prints please. Blue school sports shorts. Knee 
high white socks. Sandshoes 

 

Girls: Coloured plain singlet top (your choice of colour) - no logos or prints please. Black leggings (ie: active wear). 
White ankle socks. Sandshoes. Hair to be pulled back in a low pony tail at the nape of the neck - no high ponytails or 
pigtails please 

 

Year 3:  

Boys & Girls – students to choose their own favourite clothes or costumes. Some ideas include: 
 If your child is a dancer, s/he could wear a dance outfit (may bring dance shoes with them) 
 If your child has a favourite sport, they could wear that uniform 
 If your child has a favourite dress-up outfit that could also be an option. 

 

Please ensure that your child is able to move easily in their outfit, that their vision isn’t obstructed and that they have 
closed in shoes in which they can dance (no ‘tap’ shoes) 

Year 4: 
 

 

Boys: Black plain T-shirt - no logos or prints please. Black long pants. Socks and sandshoes - preferably dark 
 

Girls: Black plain T-shirt - no logos or prints please. Black long pants or long leggings. Socks and sandshoes - 
preferably dark 
 

Year 5:  
Boys & Girls: wear a combination of white shirts and denim. Any T-Shirt, Shirt, Singlet, Hoodie or any other white top 
– no logos or prints please. Denim Jeans, denim shorts, denim overalls, jeggings, denim cargo pants, denim hats, 
denim hair bands / scrunchies or bandannas  etc. and sandshoes on their feet.  

 

Year 6: 
 

Boys & Girls – Fluoro bright coloured T-shirt – no logos or prints please. Jeans and sandshoes. Hair to be pulled back 
in a high pony tail 



REHEARSALS 
All students performing in the Performing Arts Concert will need to attend the rehearsal at Sydney Secondary College 
– Leichhardt on Thursday 26 September 2019, in the morning. All information has been forwarded via Skoolbag with 
an e-form permission slip that must be returned with the $8.50 payment for buses. 
 

Students who have not brought in their note and payment, will not be able to attend on this day.Please note 
that we will not be contacting any parents on the morning of the rehearsal to  

seek verbal permission for students to attend.  
 

This rehearsal is a dress rehearsal. All student performers must arrive at school in the morning dressed in their item 
clothing. Lunch and recess should be brought to the rehearsal in your child’s school bag – please ensure that all lunch 
boxes bags are clearly labelled. There will be no school canteen access on this day. 
 

PERFORMANCE CONCERT 
For the afternoon concert, doors open to our parents and friends from 1:00pm.The Concert begins promptly at 
1:30pm.  

 ENTRY TO THE HALL IS ONLY FROM DERBYSHIRE ROAD (see below).  
Please do not enter the hall via the main school office as this is disruptive to Leichhardt - Sydney Secondary 
School, staff and students. Concert programs will be available upon entry into the hall.  

 

 ENTRY FEE OF $5:00 PER PERSON OR $15:00 PER FAMILY GROUP of three or more, would be 
appreciated. These funds will then be used to supplement future performing arts concert requirements. 

 

All of our K – 6 students will already be in seated position in the front of the auditorium – it would be appreciated if 
parents did not disturb or take any students away during this time so that they do not miss their important cueing 
performance time. 
 

Please be advised that this is still a normal school day for the High School students at Sydney Secondary College.  
As our Concert beginning and conclusion time will overlap during their lunchtime and dismissal times – it would be 
appreciated if parents and friends could enter and exit the school hall from entrances located on Derbyshire Road 
(parallel to Pioneers’ Memorial Park) to avoid disruption to the College’s regular routine. 
 

DURING THE CONCERT:- 
During the Concert, we ask all of our audience to: 

 please turn off mobile phones; 
 avoid walking in and out while items are being performed on the stage; 
 Food and beverages are not permitted in the School Hall.  
 Smoking is also not permitted on school property. 

 

CONCLUSION OF CONCERT:- 
 At the completion of the Concert, we will be requesting that the AUDIENCE LEAVE THE HALL and wait 

across the road to wait in Pioneer Park.  
 

 All students will remain on the stage area until the hall is cleared.  
 

 When the hall is cleared, students will then move to collect their bags & belongings. Class groups will then 
move to Pioneer Park, accompanied by class teachers.  

 

 Once your child’s class has assembled in Pioneer Park, it is only then that parents and carers can approach 
to take your child home.  

 

 Please ensure that you have seen the class teacher prior to leaving to mark off your child’s name, prior to 
leaving. It is essential that all students have their names marked off for safety reasons. 

 

 If your child is being collected by another family member (ie: grandparent) or is going home with a friend’s 
parent – you must advise your child’s class teacher in writing prior to the performance day. This can be done 
directly via email, dojo or seesaw app. Do not send this information on the performance day as teachers will 
be too busy throughout the day to access this information.  

 

 Parents & carers are reminded that it is your responsibility to advise any music tutors and or Team Kids if 
your child will not be in attendance for that activity, on that afternoon. 

 

 Students who are not collected will be returning by bus, with class teachers, to school. 
 

Please assist us in this procedure for picking up your child so that we can ensure the safety and security of 
each and every Kegworth student. 

We hope you enjoy our Performing Arts Concert as much as we will enjoy performing it for you. See you at the show!
  
 



 
 
On Thursday 15th August, nearly 40 of Kegworth’s most elite athletes competed at the 2019 Balmain Zone Athletics 
Carnival pitting their talents against other pantheons of the inner-west.  
Shortly after the rising of the sun our athletes were transferred by bus across a waking city to the ES Marks Athletics 
Field in Kensington.  
 

Many had suffered a fitful night’s sleep due to nervous excitement of what may lay ahead the following day: athletes 
with spikes, the bang of the starter’s pistol, the roar coming from the stands situated along the home straight, the 
commanding shouts from marshals, and the professional running surface of the track. 
 

On arrival Team Kegger’s took up position in the stands and surveyed where the canteen was (spending money at a 
fully stocked canteen with all the possible junk food one could want is an auxiliary benefit to qualifying at a zone level).  
Shortly after 8am both the track and field events were in full swing. For some of our athletes the day pivoted on just 
one event, for others it was a gruelling day of multiple events. Our team was unparalleled in the support they gave to 
one another, barracking throughout the day. They were also exemplary in their behaviour not to mention their 
enthusiasm as well as the fun they had. Each and every one of them gave their very best to the events they competed 
in. It is always fantastic to see our very youngest runners experiencing their first time at such an event. Equally it is a 
mixture of feelings to see our Year 6 students, some of who have been to every zone carnival running, competing for 
the last time. 
 

Some of our students enjoyed some amazing successes, in particular Holly (5/6R), who came 3rd in the finals of the 
100M, 2ND overall in the timed finals of the 200M in addition to qualifying for the Regionals in High Jump. Riley (5/6T) 
came 1st in a very strong heat of the 200M and 3rd in his heat of the 100M. Also to Alexander (5/6T) who qualified for 
the 100M final. 
 

Congratulations too, to Luca (3H) who was competing for the first time in the 100m and to Edan (5/6T) who competed 
in the 100M and 800M. We await eagerly to see if these two athletes will qualify for regionals in their respective multi-
class events. 
 

A big thank you to our parents who came along to support our team as well as to 
Ms Watkins who in her role as Team Manager-she did an amazing job ensuring 
that our athletes got to each and every one of their events. 
 

Mr Roberts 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

On Wednesday September 4, our Stage 3 students participated in a cricket gala day hosted by Cricket NSW at 
Petersham Oval. Kegworth entered 3 girls teams and 4 boys teams consisting of 8 players and each team played 4 
games against Stanmore PS and Dulwich Hill PS. 
 

Both fun and participation were in abundance. The small numbers in each team and modified rules ensured maximum 
participation with each player given multiple chances to bowl, bat, keep wicket and field. A majority of our students 
have had little exposure to cricket yet I have never seen so many students return from their games beaming with 
enthusiasm and bubbling with excitement, eager to report what unfolded in each of their matches. 
 

The day only got better with a high catching competition at lunch time, which had all the students enthralled and was 
one by our very own Ethan (5/6T)! 
 

The last round of matches were the finals and Kegworth qualified for both the girls and boys finals. The boys had a 
hard fought battle against Stanmore, a game that came down to the last ball. Unfortunately Stanmore were able to hit 
the winning runs in this nail biter. The girls went on to win their final against Dulwich Hill and will now progress to the 
regional finals to be played in November! 
 

It was a stunning day weather wise and our students returned to school absolutely exhausted and spent from their 
efforts! A truly satisfying and fun day.  
 

Mr Roberts 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Kegworth is now proudly urging the school community, to use our new set of “Borrow and Bring Back 
Bags”, situated in the Lords Rd link-way. As the name suggests, we encourage our students and families 
to use these bags, instead of the unfriendly plastic version, when bring or taking items to and from school. 
 

It has been a beautiful collaborative effort between Kegworth families and class 
4R of 2018, who have made this happen. A very special mention to Celia, from 
Dragstar Designs; Newtown for donating 100 calico bags, with a desire and 
passion to see our school GO GREEN. Mark & Steph, from Publisher 
Textiles; Leichhardt, generously printed our bags for free.  
 

Do yourselves a favour and check out both of these innovative and creative 
businesses, who pride themselves with products and services of quality, 
originality and sustainability.  

info@publishertextiles.com.au & newtown@dragstar.com.au    
 

 

 
         

 
 

Uniform Shop will not open again in Term 3 but will be open from 2:30pm to 3:15pm on Fridays in Term 4 as 

follows –  
* Friday 18 October  * Friday 8 November   * Friday 29 November 

 

Orders are preferred via the flexischools.com.au website. A copy of the order form is provided in this Newsletter 
for your information. 
Alternatively, payments can still be made by cash or credit card direct from the uniform room on opening days. 
Please send all enquiries to: kegworth-p.admin@det.nsw.edu.au   
 

KEGWORTH TIMES is our new, student led, on-line newspaper.  
Students in Stage 3 will work with parent volunteer Cat Rodie (a local journalist) to run the paper and develop 
engaging stories for the Kegworth community.  
 

Want to get involved?  
 

Although the paper will be run by Stage 3 students, ALL Kegworth kids are  
welcome to submit their stories. We’re looking for; local news, opinion, lifestyle,  
sport, entertainment and food.  

 

If you want to write a story, that’s great too!  
 

Please contact cat@catrodie.com for more information. 
 

You can find us at www.kegworthtimes.com  
 

Please also follow @kegworthtimes on Facebook and Instagram  
 

 
 
 

 



 
 

 
All parents and students can view upcoming Kegworth music events on the Kegworth calendar – accessed via 

http://kegworthpublicschool.com/subcommittees/music-committee/ 
 

2019 DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:  
 
 

 

TERM 4:  

 
 Monday 14 October:  Music Committee Meeting – staffroom from 6:30 – 8:00pm. All welcome! 

 
 Friday 25 October:    HALLOWEEN DISCO – Music Committee fundraiser 

Session times:  
- Years K – 2: 5:00 – 6:30pm 
- Years 3 – 6: 7:00 – 8:30pm 

 
 Sunday 3 November:   COMBINED SENIOR ENSEMBLES WORKSHOP – KPS  

- Senior Band and Senior Strings students – 9am – 12noon 
 

 Monday 4 November:  Music Committee Meeting – staffroom from 6:30 – 8:00pm. All welcome! 
 

 Thursday 7 November:  Music Count Us In – K-6: 12:30pm    
 

 Thursday 7 November:   Combined String Soiree – 5:30pm – 8pm 
 
 Tuesday 12 November:  MUSIC PROGRAM 2020 - INFORMATION AFTERNOON – Assembly Hall  

from 3:30pm – 4:30pm - for any new students who are interested in joining 
the Band, String, Choir or Recorder Ensemble groups in 2020.  
 

 Thursday 21 November:   MUSIC PROGRAM – 2020 STUDENT CONTRACT TO BE RETURNED  
to front office for any 2019 STUDENT WHO IS CURRENTLY 
PARTICIPATING and RETURNING to the Music Program in 2020 – Band, 
String, Choir or Recorder.  
 

 Tues 19 – Thurs 21 November:  BOW & BLOW TESTING – for 2020 Kegworth Music Program 
 

 Tuesday 25 November:  MUSIC PROGRAM - 2020 NEW STUDENT APPLICATIONS FORMS  
DUE TO KPS (FRONT OFFICE) 

 
 Friday 29 November:   KEGWORTH MUSIC NIGHT – Assembly Hall 

All KPS performance groups performing  
Student arrival - 5:45pm – 8:30pm. Concert begins at 6:30pm 

 
 Monday 2 December:  Music Committee &AG Meeting – staffroom from 6:30 – 8:00pm. 

  
 Thursday 12 December:  K – 6 Presentation Ceremony – 9:30am – Assembly Hall - Senior Band and  

Senior String Ensembles performing 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

The Arts Unit 

Applications now open for  

Year 2020 Instrumental Ensembles  
 

Available to public school students in Years 5-12  

  

The Arts Unit offers six instrumental ensembles that rehearse on a weekly basis in Lewisham. 

We have two wind ensembles, two jazz stage bands, one string ensemble and one symphony 

orchestra. Our ensembles are open to public school students in years 5-12. 

 

These ensembles perform regularly at the Sydney Opera House and Sydney Town Hall, 

present concerts and workshops in regional NSW, and tour internationally. The ensembles 

proudly celebrate a long history of high achievement in national and international competitions 

and festivals. 

 

How to Apply 

Applications will close on Monday 23 September 2019. For more information about weekly 

instrumental ensembles and to apply visit our website https://www.artsunit.nsw.edu.au/weekly-

instrumental-ensembles 

 

For further enquiries please contact Lindsay Pringle lindsay.pringle2@det.nsw.edu.au or phone 

(02) 8512 1188. 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 



 



 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 





 

KEGWORTH UNIFORM ORDER FORM 
 

 

  PARENT’S NAME ........................................ PHONE ………………………. 

  CHILD’S NAME ............................................ CHILD’S CLASS ……………. 
 

Item Sizes and quantity per size Total Unit Total 

 4 6 8 10 12 14 16 qty Price Amt $ 

Bootlegs         $ 25.00  

Cargos         $ 35.00  

Double Knee Trackpants         $ 21.00  

Double Knee Trackpants         $ 25.00  

Shorts – Cargo         $ 20.00  

Skorts         $ 25.00  

Zip Jackets         $ 30.00  

Dry and Cozy Jacket         $ 40.00  

Polo Shirt – SHORT sleeve         $ 22.00  

Polo Shirt – LONG sleeve         $ 28.00  

Royal Blue Sports T-Shirt         $ 22.00  

Music Shirts – short sl/poly cotton         $ 26.00  

Summer Dress          $ 47.00  

Winter Tunic (worn with l/s polo)         $ 47.00  

  S M L XL      

Hats: Slouch (hard brim)         $ 10.00  

 Surf (soft brim)         $ 10.00  

 Legionnaires One size fits all  $ 10.00  

Library Bag – Canvas / School logo   $ 6.00  

School Bag   $ 35.00  

TOTAL AMOUNT FOR ORDER: $   

 
Please order via Flexischools.com.au 

 
Deliveries are made to your child’s class on Friday afternoons. 

 
 
 

 
 


